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23rd January 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Reception Class 
 

Phonics Learning Sessions in Reception Class 
 
We would like to invite you to join your child for a shared phonic learning session this term. 
 
During the session you will have the opportunity to observe the process we use at school and to take 
part alongside your child as they learn new phonemes and put into practise the skills they have been 
taught by us from September.  We are very proud of your children and the progress that they have 
made with their phonics, reading and writing and are very much looking forward to this opportunity 
to share our work at school with you. 
  
Please call into the classroom and speak to a member of the Early Years staff to sign up for one of 
the sessions or telephone the school office.  Please note places for each session are limited so will be 
allocated on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Dates: 10th, 11th, 12th February 2020 
Time: 9:00 -9:30 
  
We do hope that you are able to join us and look forward to working with you and supporting your 
child in their learning journey. 
 
Mrs Hoile & Mrs Collins 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


